
Mandatory monitoring summary 2017 

All Not Detected orchards in all regions were required to monitor their orchards between 15 September and 15 October 2017 
and report their results to KVH on or before 31 October 2017. 

There were additional requirements for Whangarei growers to monitor and report their results on 6 and 27 October, 10 November 
and 1 December. 

∗ Many of the Te Puke orchards listed here are new Greenfields developments and arguta orchards. 

 

Region No. of Not Detected orchards 
(required to report mandatory 
monitoring) 

No. which haven’t sent in 
results 

Percentage received 
(due 31st October) 

Kerikeri 21 5 76% 
Whangarei 53 0 100% 
NW Auckland 19 12 37% 
Franklin 4 4 0% 
Coromandel 1 0 100% 
Waikato 6 6 0% 
Waihi 0 0 N/A 
Katikati 11 10 9% 
Tauranga 13 12 8% 
Te Puke* 14 13 7% 
Whakatane 1 0 0% 
Opotiki 7 7 0% 
Gisborne / Poverty Bay 24 11 54% 
Hawkes Bay 10 7 30% 
Wanganui / Horowhenua 4 4 0% 
South Island 135 71 47% 

 


